
   Bedale Church of England Primary School Newsletter 

What a busy start to the new term!  
 

Our launch day last Friday was a huge success, the children loved the circuit activities, skipping, 
food tasting and learning about the Tour De France.  
 
We are looking forward to learning more about the Tour De Yorkshire too! This week we are  
having an art day where we are looking into artwork by Lucy Pittaway. We are also creating lots 
of different art on the idea of bikes and wheels. When we have finished we are going to make a 
gallery of all our different artwork so watch this space...  

Year 1/2 News 

 We’ve enjoyed a bright start to the summer term, with 
preparations for the big events of the term already  
underway.  

 
There’s lots to look forward to with Robinwood, various sports tournaments including the  
rearranged cluster cricket events, the annual year six summer show, the FSG Fun Run and of 
course Year Six SATs! Keep an eye out for more information about all of these events over the 
coming weeks and thank you for your support.  
 
We will also be asking for applications for positions of responsibility (Head boy/girl, Sports 
Captains and so on) soon so get thinking about what job you might like to do if you are in Year 
Five.  

Our topic for this term is ‘Life in early Britain’ which we began 
by going into our wildlife area in order to think about how our 
early ancestors survived. 
 
Next week is our visit to the Georgian Theatre, Year 4 on Tuesday 1st May and Year 3 on  
Thursday 3rd May.  Following this, we will be writing our own play-scripts. 
 
On Friday, we enjoyed a whole school art day in order to produce work based around the ‘Tour 
de Yorkshire’. 

Year 3/4 News 

Year 5/6 News 

We have been enjoying reading The Elves and the Shoemaker and the  
children have written some fabulous stories using storytelling language. 

 

Next week we are reading Goldilocks and the Three Bears and plan to make porridge with  
different toppings the following week. 
 

Thank you for your continued support with homework and home reading and we are very happy 
with the progress the children are making. 

Reception News 



SCHOOL TERM DATES 2018/19 
 

PLEASE NOTE THESE ARE THE NEXT ACADEMIC YEAR 
 

2018 

 
Autumn Term: 
 
Monday 3rd September  School closed.  In service training day 

Tuesday 4th September  School opens 8.55 am 
Friday 26th October  School closes for ½ term at 3.15 pm  
Monday 5th November  School opens 8.55 am 
Friday 21st December  School closes for Christmas  
 

2019 
 
Spring Term: 

 
Monday 7th January   School closed.  In service training day 
Tuesday 8th January   School opens 8.55 am 
Friday 22nd February  School closes for ½ term at 3.15 pm 

Monday 4th March   School opens 8.55 am 
Friday 12th April    School closes for Easter at 3.15 pm 
 

 
Summer Term: 
 
Monday 29th April   School closed.  In service training day 

Tuesday 30th April   School opens 8.55 am 
Monday 6th May   School closed.  May Day holiday 
Friday 24th May   School closes for ½ term at 3.15 pm 
Monday 3rd June   School closed.  In service training day 

Tuesday 4th June   School opens 8.55 am 
Friday 19th July    School closes for Summer at 3.15 pm  
Monday 22nd July   School closed.  In service training day 


